
 
                                                                                                                                                             

 

 

 
Uniform 

Our Pre-school uniform consists of a pre-

school polo and a jumper/cardigan with 

comfortable bottoms. Please ensure that 

jumpers are CLEARLY LABELLED with your 

child's name so any lost property can be 

returned to its owner. Can we also ask that 

bags are stocked with spare clothes including 

pants and socks and all borrowed clothing is 

return to school.  

Summer Uniform 

We hope that warmer weather is on its way so 

can we please remind parents to send hats and 

sun cream in for their little ones.  

Our preschool children are very busy so 

please dress them appropriately for the 

weather including footwear. We recommend 

shorts, trainers/closed toe sandals. We also 

ask that school summer dresses are not worn.  

 
Toys from home 

Where possible can we ask that children do 

not bring toys into pre-school from home. It 

can cause a lot of distress to the children if 

they get lost.  

 
Reception taster sessions 

Our children who will be moving on to Miss 

Doxey’s class will soon receive their 

invitations to attend their taster sessions. 

If your child attends pre-school on these 

days we recommend that parents take their 

child to the first session and we will collect 

them afterwards. For the remaining sessions 

we will take the children to the sessions and 

pick them up once finished. 

 

 
The Creepy Crawly Roadshow  

Jungle John will be visiting Pre-school on 

Wednesday 1st May 

 
Bank holidays 

Monday 6th May 2024 

 

 
Buddha Bears  

On Friday 24th May the lovely Georgie from 

Buddha Bears will be joining us for a yoga 

session. 

 

 
Class Photos  

Class photographs will take place during the 

morning of Tuesday 4th June. Please contact Mrs 

Jackson if your child is not in on this day and you 

would like them to be in the photo.  

 
Sports day  

Friday 7th June 2024. Parents are welcome to 

come and join us from 2pm.  
 

 
Parents Evening  

Wednesday 12th June  

We will be sending home letters this week for 

you to book a time slot. This is a chance for 

parents to discuss your child’s development and 

ask any questions. 

Please note that appointments are strictly 

limited to 10 minutes.  

Thank you. 
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